
 

 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice #2020-012 
 
 
Date:   Tuesday, March 31, 2020 
 
Time:  06:00 AM  
 
Subject: TWY B Rehabilitation Work Area 9 follow-up work - Rescheduled 
 
 
During the week of March 31st through April 6th, a second coat of paint for the taxiway markings will be 
applied.  
 

1. Each day between 06:00am and 14:30pm, Mar. 31st and Apr 1st TWY B will be closed between 
TWY P (TWY P closed) and TXL B10 (TWY Q closed). 

2. On Apr 2nd  
*At 06:00am through 10:00am, TWY B will be closed between TWY P (TWY P closed) and TXL B10 
(TWY Q closed). 
*At 10:00am, through 14:30pm the work area will shift to the northern section of Work Area 9 
between TXL B7 (TXL B7 open) to TWY P (TWY P open). TXL B8 and B9 closed.  

      3. Each day between 06:00am and 14:30pm, Apr. 3rd and 6th, TWY B will be closed between TXL 
             B7 (TXL B7   open) to TWY P (TWY P open). TXL B8 and B9 closed.  
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
 
 

ADVISORY ISSUED BY A. ORBELYAN 

DATE ISSUED 3/27/2020 

TIME ISSUED 13:30 PM              

 
 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/

